
    

 

Reconstruction of Grand Concourse Service Roads, Phase B  

Grand Concourse between E.171 s t  Street to E. 175 t h  Street  

PROJECT#: HWXP136B BOROUGH: The Bronx   DATE: May 20, 2019  

Bus Stop Relocation 
BX1, BX1LTD, BX2, BXM4 Northbound  
On Grand Concourse Northbound Service Road & Mt. Eden Pkwy 
 

Effective Monday, 6/3/19 to Friday, 6/28/19 

Beginning 7:00 a.m.  

24 Hours Around the Clock 

(Weekends Included) 

Due to the Installation of the New Curbs, Sidewalks, Pedestrian 

Ramps and Bus Pad  

Please be advised, on Monday, 6-3-19 to Friday 6-28-19, 24 hours around the clock, the BX1, BX1LTD, BX2, BXM4 bus 

stop located at the northeast corner of Grand Concourse and Mt. Eden Pkwy going northbound, will be temporarily 

relocated on Grand Concourse between E.173rd Street and E.174th Street. Signage will be posted by the contractor 

advising customers of the relocation. This restriction is beginning at 7:00am, weekends are included. This restriction is 

necessary in order to facilitate the installation of the New Curb, Sidewalks, Pedestrian Ramps and Bus Pad. 

 

Community & Traffic Impacts 

The BX1, BX1LTD, BX2, BXM4 bus stop 

located at the northeast corner of 

Grand Concourse and Mt. Eden Pkwy 

will be temporarily relocated on Grand 

Concourse between E.173rd Street 

and E.174th Street. Please follow all 

signage.  

 

Access to Emergency vehicles and 

pedestrian access will be maintained 

at all times. 

 

 

 

 
Certain operations may be noisy; DDC will 

monitor operations and work within DEP noise 

code regulations. 

 

Water, Gas, Electric, or Cable services will not 

be interrupted. 

 

Individuals with “Special Needs” who may be 

impacted, should contact the CCL, so that we 

can attempt to accommodate their needs, 

and minimize the inconvenience as much as 

possible. 

 
 

During non-construction hours please 

contact New York City Government 

Services and Information Hotline at 311 

 

If you have any questions, concerns,  

or would like to learn more about  

the DDC Project, please call the 

Community Construction Liaison (CCL)  

Ms. Joanna Rojas, at 718-975-1952 Ext 4 

or Email:Grandconcourse2CCL@gmail.com 

or visit the NYC DDC web site at 

www.nyc.gov/ddc. 
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